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            TOWN OF BARNSTABLE ACCESSORY AFFORDABLE 

APARTMENT PROGRAM 
 
 

MINUTES 
August 5, 2009 – 6:00 pm  Town Hall, Hearing Room 

 
 
Present: Laura F. Shufelt, Hearing Officer, Cindy L. Dabkowski, Accessory Affordable 
Apartment Program Coordinator  
 Hearing Officer Laura F. Shufelt called the meeting to order at 6:10 p.m.  
 

 
Appeal 2009-019: Michael G. and Helen C. Cavic, 130 Sachem Drive, Centerville 
 This hearing was continued from July 22, 2009.  
 Public Comment was requested; Mr. Polia of 118 Sachem Dr an abutter to 130 Sachem 

Dr. Centerville spoke against issuance of a comprehensive permit.  
 Ms. Shufelt gave a brief overview of the Comprehensive Permit process.  
 Ms. Shufelt continued the case to allow Mr. Cavic additional time to address the issue 

of a second form of egress for the accessory affordable apartment.   
Action: Hearing continued to October 21, 2009 at 6:00 p.m. 
 

 
Appeal 2009-015: Gregory S. Roberts 468 Main St Cotuit, MA 02635 
 This hearing was continued from July 22, 2009.  
 Ms. Shufelt opened the hearing for public comment, none was given.  
 Ms. Shufelt granted a comprehensive permit for a one bedroom accessory affordable 

apartment.  
 Action: Granted with conditions 
 

 

There being no other business the hearing adjourned at 6:35 p.m. 
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